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Salmon Leap Marathon Race 
A bigger than normal attendance at this year’s race in Leixlip.   Celbridge Padders were represented in most divisions. 
Megan O’Donohoe came home a very impressive 3rd place in Div, 7 and matches her best position where she took bronze 
at the Celbridge race.  , Cillian Butler took another Gold, his 4th this year and now leads the Junior club ranking race points 
by a slim margin over Callum.  Callum came home 2nd  in Division 5.  He is currently in a dog fight for top raking position 
with his key rival this year,  “Charlie” from Belfast Canoe Club.  Aidan O’Donohoe moved up to Division 5 and finished the 
day strongly.  Sean Heneghan finished 4th in Division 4, not too far behind 3rd place but has his work cut out to close the 
gap on the top finishers.   
Aisa Cooper fresh from his international race schedule took home gold in the K2 category.  He teamed up with Andrew 
Boland from SLCC. 
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Sella Marathon Spain 2024   
 
Congratulations to Eavan O’Keeffe and Aisa Cooper who both finished 4th  in their categories at this year’s Sella 
International race.  Rob Hetherington K2’d with his friend and finished the event too.   Check out the videos online to 
catch what they all had to overcome to finish this intense race.  Hopefully we can get a bigger crew from our club to go 
next August !!!! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
Our new BBQ event. 

 
 
Club River Training.   Wednesday 28th of August.   18:30  Sluice,  Lucan/St. Catherines Park.   
This Liffey training event will help anyone taking part in the Lower Liffey race scheduled for the  8th of September. 
 
 
Wild Water Kayak Club: 
In September/October as part of the Wild Water Series, WWKC will be hosting 3 events on the Liffey in wave hoppers.  
Each event will start with training and coaching for anyone who has not experienced this before.  After the support a short 
race will be run.  Celbridge Paddlers will host one of the events at either Castletown Rapids or Vanessa Weir.  More details 
and dates to follow. 
 
 
Celbridge Paddlers  Canoe Polo Team: 
We now have 8 dedicated club members who try out each week against each other.  Please do come along and join in.   
Soon the club will have proper goals and boats thanks to the efforts of Neil and Brendan, and we hope to shortly take part 
in a challenge with another novice group in Kilcock or WWKC.  We might also be taking part as a novice group in the 
upcoming all Ireland team championships due to take place in Mullingar on the 7th of September. 
 

Next events: 
Galway 1st September  (see flyer) 
Lower Liffey 8th September 
****  we are also looking into a club raft down the Liffey with the Canoe Centre**** more details to follow. 
 
 



 
Two great options for “reed” free paddling, close to home. 

 

 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
Brendan and his team 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


